The Minutes of the
Health and Safety Committee Meeting
held on

18th September 2017 

A meeting of the Health and Safety Committee was held on Monday 18th September 2017 in the Council Chamber, the Town Hall at 6.45pm.
The following members were present:-



Cllr D Davidson, Chairman


Cllr D Heyes



Cllr M Tysoe 


Officer:  The Town Clerk

1. Election of Chairman
Cllr. D. Heyes proposed Cllr. D. Davidson be the Chairman for 2017/18.  Cllr. M. Tysoe seconded the proposal. A vote was taken of all in favour of the proposal.
2. Apologies for absence
There were no apologies for absence as all committee members were in attendance.
3.
The minutes of the Health and Safety meeting held on 19th June 2017 were confirmed and 
signed at the meeting by the Chairman.  

4.
Matters arising 

Fire Exit Doors, Large Hall


Bespoke Stonemasonry had re-fitted the loose stone which rubbed the fire exit door and the push 
bar on the fire exit door had been re-fitted.

Area Under Stage

Cllr. M. Tysoe offered to ask Jim Hopcroft if he would be willing to clear the area under stage at 
the Town Hall.


Fire Drill


A fire drill had been undertaken at the Town Hall on 18th July 2017.  Another fire drill was to be 
undertaken in December 2017.


Cornish Road Flats


The Clerk had written to Cottsway Housing asking if the cladding on Cornish Road flats was 
safe.


Fire Risk Assessment


Cllr. D. Davidson and the Town Clerk had undertaken a fire risk assessment.
5.
Any Other Business

There was no other business to discuss at the meeting.
6.
Date of Next Meeting

The date of the next meeting had been arranged for 18th December 2017 in the Council 
Chamber, the Town Hall at 6.45 pm.


The meeting closed at 6.51 pm.
